
 

 

 
 
 

 
September 21, 2023 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 500067 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Refer No:     L/SURV/ONL/PV/NP/2023-2024/323 dated September 21, 2023 
Kind Attention:      Jayati Nandi, Surveillance 
 
Sub: Volume Movement 
 
We refer to your email letter dated September 21, 2023 on the above subject. We 
would like to inform you that the Company is complying with Regulation 30 of the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the ‘Listing Regulations’) from time to time and has 
made all necessary disclosures to the Stock Exchanges within the stipulated timelines. 
 
We would like to inform you that, apart from the information already disclosed to Stock 
Exchanges in compliance with the Listing Regulations, as on date there is no 
information/announcement which may have a bearing on the price/volume of the 
shares of the Company and which is yet not disclosed to the Stock Exchanges. 
 
The Company reiterates its adherence to the requirements laid down in Regulation 30 
of the Listing Regulations and will keep the Stock Exchanges informed of any 
event/information as may be required under the said Regulations, as and when any 
such event/information occurs. 
 
Kindly take the same on the record. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Blue Star Limited  
 
 
 
Rajesh Parte 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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